
NATIONAL SCIENCE FOUNDATION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20550 

October 26, 1966 
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AIR MAIL 

Mr. Grote Reber 
Commonwealth Scientific and 
Industrial Research Organization 
Tasmanian Regional Laboratory 
Stowell Avenue 
Hobart, Tasmanian 
AUSTRALIA 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

Your letter of October 14 to Dr. Haworth has been referred to me 
for reply. Apparently this crossed in the mail with my reply to 
you on October 11 which I trust you have received by now. I hope 
the information that I was able to supply you has been useful to 
you. 

Sincerely yours, 
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Everett H. Hurlburt 
Program Director for 
Radio Astronomy 


